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HSP Highlights and Insights by Jacquelyn Strickland 

Dear HSPs,

This is a very brief newsletter announcing upcoming events for Highly Sensitive People here in the U.S.

Coming up VERY soon are: 

March 16 - San Francisco - Dr. Elaine Aron

March 29,30, 31 - The 2nd Colorado HSP Weekend Retreat with Jacquelyn Strickland, LPC & Barbara Allen Williams

Other events, along with the ones above are all listed here:

http://www.lifeworkshelp.com/HSP-Newsletter/2019-events-retreats-for-highly-sensitive-people/ 

I can't begin to tell you how important it is to ~ BE ~  with other HSPs ....   I do hope you can find a way

to join one of these events here in the U.S. 

I hope to publish a more informative newsletter in the not too distant future.  

Best HSP wishes,

Jacquelyn


